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      November 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Corporate Partners: 
 
Plans are underway for the Annual Computer Science Awards Banquet on April 9, 2018. Please 
join us and build a relationship with our students while helping us to educate these capable 
undergraduates who will be valuable members of tomorrow’s workforce.  
 
Your company support for the department and our students is greatly appreciated. I encourage 
you to broaden our partnership by providing a merit scholarship for a deserving student in 2018. 
Scholarship support is an excellent opportunity to interact with these exemplary students and to 
enhance recognition for your company.  
 
Enclosed is information about the scholarship process and a form to indicate your commitment. 
Please use the form to remit your check and indicate whether you will attend the CS Awards 
Banquet on April 9th. For us to present your company scholarship at the banquet, we should 
receive your commitment for your gift by February 15, 2018. The check for the gift, made 
payable to Purdue Foundation, must reach us by March 2, 2018. Contact Sally Luzader 
(luzaders@purdue.edu or 765-494-6180) if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for joining us in supporting these exceptional students. Your company gift will 
provide educational opportunities for those who will meet the future needs of business and 
society. 
 
 With warm regards, 

 
 Sunil Prabhakar 

Professor and Department Head 
 
Enclosure 

 


